Government promises increase in per
pupil funding

In today’'s debate on money for schools the Secretary of State promised
minimum per pupil amounts for every school under his new formula. I pointed
out that this year some schools in Wokingham are still below the minimum
thresholds he is proposing, and urged him to speed up the adjustment of cash
for them.
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